MISION PERMANENTE DE MEXICO

MEX-0086

The Permanent Representation of Mexico to IFAD is pleased to extend
an invitation for a briefing on the Mexican Presidency of the G-20, to be
delivered by Ambassador Miguel Ruiz-Cabarias Izquierdo. The event will take
place at the end of the 35th Governing Council of IFAD, at the ltalian
Conference Room, on 23 February 2012 from 2.30 p.m. to 3.30 p.m.

The Permanent Representation of Mexico would highly appreciate the
kind participation of the delegations attending the 35" Governing Council. The
briefing will be focused on the five priorities of Mexico’s Presidency and the
strategic vision of the agenda towards the G-20 Summit to take place in Los
Cabos, on 18-19 June of this year

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the distinguished delegations the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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